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July 11, 1986

Secretary of the Commission
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Docketing and Service Branch

Dear Sir:

Because of interest in the degreed requirements for senior reactor
operators, I would like to receive a copy of the May 27 NRC advance notice
of a proposed rulemaking to require that each applicant for a senior
reactor operator (SRO) license after January 1, 1991, have a baccalaureate
degree in engineering or the physical sciences from an accredited
institution. I am most interested in commenting on this proposed
rulemaking prior to the July 29 deadline.

Please send this notice to me at the following address:

Dr. William G. Vernetson
Room 202 NSC
University of Florida

,

Gainesville, Florida 32611

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,
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Willirm G. Vernet son
Associate Engineer j
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